Report of the Faculty Athletics Representative
10 January 2018

The Committee on Academic Performance has developed guidelines for the election of faculty
members to the ULAA Board--which is alive and well--and meets this coming Friday. We will be
sharing these as soon as they are approved. Meanwhile, CAP has also begun creating a
checklist of athletics activities and processes which will be annually reviewed. | look forward to
sharing that work with you in the near future.

As you may know, our Women's Basketball team is ranked among the top three in the
nation. Tomorrow night they will welcome ACC rival Notre Dame to the Yum Center! |
encourage you to attend if you do not have a class to teach (like | do)!

Best Regards,
Elaine



